
  

“The Impact of COVID-19 on Family Law Matters” 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The COVID-19 crisis has changed our lives and continues to affect how we handle legal matters 
on a daily basis.  When social distancing, working remotely, and teaching children at home have 

become the new norm, how do you make it through this difficult time period?  Attorney Maya 
Younes will answer your questions about how COVID-19 has affected the various aspects of 

family law and how to navigate the court system.   
 

Guest Presenter:  Maya Younes, Esq. 
 
 
  

Tuesday, September 8, 2020 
Time:  5:30 (check-in and social) ● Program:  6:00 pm – 7:00 pm 

 
VIA ZOOM:  the link to the Zoom meeting will be provided following registration  

and prior to the program.   
Price:  $15.00 (members and non-members) 

  

Santa Clara County 
Legal Professionals Association 

www.sccolpa.org 
  

PROUDLY PRESENTS 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 
Please register and pay via PayPal/Credit Card on our “Upcoming Events” page at www.sccolpa.org.  If you have any 

questions, email us at reservations.sccolpa@gmail.com. 
 

This activity has been approved for MCLE and CCLS credit in the amount of one (1) hour.  Santa Clara County Legal 
Professionals Association certifies that this activity conforms to the standards for approved educational activities 

prescribed by the rules and regulations of the State Bar of California governing minimum continuing legal education. 
 


